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To

The Principals of all affiliated Ayurveda Colleges, 

Sir/Madam,

Sub: Academic  -  The Tamil Nadu Dr. M G R Medical University, Chennai  -  
Resolution of the Standing Academic Board in Ayurveda Degree Course held
on 16.09.2020 – Communication – Reg.

Ref: 1. Minutes of the Board of Studies meeting held on 18.08.2020 for Ayurveda
 degree course

                   2. Minutes of the 59th SAB meeting held on 16.09.2020
                   3. Resolution No.40 passed by the Governing Council in its 277 th meeting
                       held on 30.09.2020.

*****
I  am to  inform you that  the  minutes  of  the  meeting of  the Board of  Studies in

Ayurveda  Degree Course held on 18.08.2020 was approved by the Standing Academic
Board, at  the 59th meeting held on 16.09.2020.  The following recommendations of  the
Standing Academic Board was approved by the Governing Council at the 277 th meeting
held on 30.09.2020. The resolutions are as follows:-

POINT NO.1

TO DISCUSS AND DECIDE ON THE SUGGESTIONS  SUBMITTED BY Dr.S.N.SURESH,
PROFESSOR,  AYURVEDA  COLLEGE,  COIMBATORE  &  MEMBER,  BOARD  OF
STUDIES IN AYURVEDA .

The  Standing  Academic  Board  has  resolved  to  follow  the  advisory  issued  by  Central
council of Indian Medicine in its circular CCIM Ref.No.24-14/2020-(UG Regulations)  dated
20.07.2020.  As per the above guidelines, the Standing Academic Board has resolved to
conduct  BAMS Examinations  (First  Year  to  Final  Year)  at  suitable  time  as  and  when
normalcy is restored.
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Further, the Standing Academic Board recommended the institutions to allow students to
commence the studies of the next higher classes subject to the condition that they shall
have to pass their examinations of  previous years of Professional  BAMS  course as and
when conducted by  the  University  as  one-time measure  due to  COVID-19 Pandemic.
Further, resolved to follow the guidelines issued by CCIM in its circular dated 03.06.2020
with  regard  to  conducting  online  classes  by  the  institutions  and  examinations  by  the
University. 

  Further,  I  am to  request  that  the  decision  of  the  Standing  Academic  Board  as
mentioned above be communicated to all the Professors and Head of the Departments of
your Institution for information, and a copy of this letter be displayed on the Notice Board
of the College / Hostel for the information of the students. 

The receipt of this letter be acknowledged immediately.

     Yours faithfully,

          

                  -Sd/-

      REGISTRAR 


